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8 November 2024 
 

                                                       
Dear Families,               

Children in Need Friday 15 November 

On Friday 15 November there will be lots of fun activities taking place in school in support of 
Children In Need by collectively travelling the distance from Ravenshall to Paris, by walking, 
running, cycling and dancing 

BBC Children in Need is both a fundraiser and grant giver. The support offered to them helps make 
a difference to disadvantaged children and young people in communities right across the UK. 

Everyone will raise awareness of Children in Need by travelling the distance from Ravenshall 
to Paris; walking, running, cycling and dancing 

The day will be a non-uniform day in school. For anyone wishing to make a £1 contribution for the 
charity, you can do so via ParentPay, any donations will be gratefully received. We recognise that 
the cost of living is a challenge for many at the moment, so a contribution remains voluntary for 
families. 

Thank you for your continued support. 

Yours sincerely  

C Collins 

Mrs C Collins 
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